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PIANO LAB HEADPHONES 
 

DUE TO THE COST OF MAINTAINING STEREO HEADPHONES  

IN THE VARIOUS PIANO LABS, THE  

WAYNE STATE UNIVERSITY MUSIC DEPARTMENT  

IS NOW REQUIRING EVERYONE  

(INCLUDING WSU MUSIC STUDENTS)  

TO FURNISH THEIR OWN HEADPHONES. 

 

BEGINNING THE FALL SEMESTER, 2004,  

ALL WEEKEND SCHOOL OF MUSIC PIANO STUDENTS  

WILL BE REQUIRED TO FURNISH THEIR OWN HEADPHONES  

FOR WEEKLY PIANO CLASSES. 

 

 

THE HEADPHONES SHOULD BE THE “OVER THE HEAD” TYPE  

AND NEED TO HAVE AT LEAST A FOUR (4’) FOOT CORD  

WITH A ¼” STEREO JACK. 

SINCE MOST HEADPHONES COME WITH A STANDARD 1/8” MINIPLUG,  

YOU MAY NEED TO ALSO PURCHASE A JACK TO CONVERT 

FROM 1/8” MINIPLUG TO THE ¼” PLUG. 

 

HEADPHONES ARE AVAILABLE FROM RADIO SHACK  

AND OTHER ELECTRONICS STORES  

AND GENERALLY ARE LESS THAN $20.00 IN COST. 


